LAMBLEY PRIMARY SCHOOL

NEWSLETTER

19 SEPTEMBER 2025

1. LATEST NEWS

It has been a wonderful start to the new term! The children have come back to school ready, focused and determined to give one hundred percent to everything they do!

Already this term, clubs are underway throughout the day and after school, enhancing the opportunities we provide and giving all children the opportunity to excel with their interests and passions! Please do let school know of any other clubs your child may want and we will see what we can do!

We also celebrated Roald Dahl Day over the last week, including our first competition of the new year - the Roald Dahl art competition! I have to say, the staff were blown away by the effort and quality of all the entries! I anticipated giving one prize to each class - thus 7 winners but the quality was so high that we ended up giving all children 5 house points for entering and announcing 17 winners who each won a token for our book vending machine! One of the winners can be seen in the photo above!

A great start to the term! Great work in school; great competition work at home - I can't wait to see what the children do next!

2. IMPORTANT REMINDERS

An important email/Dojo message has been sent out today about parking in and around the school. Please take the time to read this message.

I would like to take this opportunity to really focus on the parking directly outside of school and along Main Street.

Please park with care on Main Street, avoiding blocking residents' driveways, and also leaving pedestrians space to use the pavements and cross safely. Please remember that there are strict parking restrictions in place at the bottom of Catfoot Lane between 8:00-4:30 to ensure that

everyone can see clearly to cross the road. Parking enforcement vehicles do pass through the village regularly.

3. DATES FOR YOUR DIARY

Wednesday 24th September (4-5pm) Meet the Teacher.

All parents are invited into school to meet your child's new teacher for an informal chat about the start of the new school year and what they will be learning this term.

Notts CC catering team will also be in school with a taster session for the school menu.

Friday 26th September - Maple Bikeability

If your child is taking part in Bikeability next week, please ensure they bring their bike and helmets on Friday morning ready for the session.

Future events (more info to follow)

Wed 1st Oct - CPR workshop for all children. Fri 3rd Oct - Harvest Exhibition in hall



4. FRIENDS OF LAMBLEY

A big thank you to all the parents who we met and spoke to this week at the new starter coffee morning! It was great to meet you and welcome you into the community and to tell you a little about the work of the Friends of Lambley! Hopefully, one or two of you want to now get involved!

We are currently purchasing new equipment with school and cannot wait to share more information with you very shortly.

With many great ideas and events in the pipeline we would really love for you to be involved. If you want to join in the fun just drop an email to friends@lambley.notts.sch.uk

Thank you "The Friends"

5. EXTRA-CURRICULAR ACTIVITIES

Clubs for autumn term...

TUES: KS2 Musical Theatre Club (lunchtime)

TUES: Miss White's Art Club

TUES: Mr Robinson's Football Club for KS2 girls WED: Mrs. Jordan's Chess Club (lunchtime) THURS: Mr Conroy/Mr Clayton's KS2 Football Club

For more information, please contact the school office or the relevant teacher.

6. A NOTE FROM MR CHRISTOPHER



I would like to thank all those parents who attended our coffee morning and afternoon events this week. It was great to see you all and for the team to have a chance to answer your questions.

For those of you who couldn't attend the events, please don't worry, we look forward to seeing you next week during our Meet the Teacher session on Wednesday.

7. WE ARE SO PROUD OF YOU

What a great start to the term! All the children have come back with the right attitude and determination to do their best. Last week we had our first Reach for the Stars Assembly and our certificate winners were...

Superstar of the Week: Emmie W, Isla Y, Ophelia B, Everley A-R, Emilia G, Mahir R Hardworking Hero: Faith B, Louis H, Noah R, Elsie S, Alice G, Charlie P Writer of the Week: Isla S, George D, Katie H, Sudi S, Cooper B, Francesca A

Headteacher Green Ticket: George D, Caitlyn S

Well done to all our winners! I can't wait to find out who will get the next certificates later today!



8. CONTACTS

Telephone: 0115 9313515

Email: office@lambley.notts.sch.uk Email: head@lambley.notts.sch.uk

You can find more information on our website: https://lambleyprimaryschool.org.uk

Please check Class Dojo (Y1-6) or Tapestry (EYFS) regularly for updates throughout the week